

To: Media

From: Little People of America (LPA)

Re: Formation of LGBTQIA+ Committee

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: June 30, 2019

On World Pride Day and the commemoration of the Stonewall uprising, Little People of America, a national organization which provides support and advocacy for people of short stature, is proud to announce the forming of the LGBTQIA+ committee, a working arm of the organization. This committee will provide support, education and resources to our queer identifying members and allies.

We know there are those that may not feel comfortable in coming out, and with the formation of this committee, LPA will provide a safe space for any member with support, information and solidarity. The LPA national board looks forward in collaboration with this committee on our mutual goals of promoting pride and community for our LGBTQIA+/dwarf membership. For more information, please contact Ben Saylor at bendsaylor@gmail.com, LPA member and contact for the LGBTQIA+ committee.